
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Head teacher: Mrs Emma Pomfret                                         
 

Monday 15th May 2023 
 

Part-Time 0.5 Fixed Term Teacher Vacancy 
 

Welcome to Orton CE Primary School and thank you for your interest in our current teacher vacancy.  
Orton CE Primary School is a thriving and friendly village school.  It is located in a beautiful Cumbrian village 
which is also part of the Yorkshire Dales National Park.  Although we are in a rural location, we are also 
very accessible and close to the M6 at Junctions 38 and 39.  We currently have 55 children on role 
including a growing number of Nursery children.  
 
Orton is a village with an amazing community and with plenty going on. The school is very much part of the 
community and takes part in many community events.  As a CE school we also have very strong links with 
both All Saint’s Church and the Methodist Chapel.    
 
Of course, academic progress is very important to us and we want every child to achieve their potential. It 
is also very important to us to recognise each child as an individual and to provide them with a wide range 
of hands on experiences and opportunities to shine and thrive whatever their talents. We want to give our 
children every chance to fulfil their dreams as well as preparing them for the next steps in their education.   
 
Our school vision is a really good reflection of our school and definitely worth sharing with you;  
 

Orton CE School is an excellent place to learn; 
 

• Rooted in Christian values of love, forgiveness and hope; 

• Growing strong in a caring and safe environment; 

• Thriving and flourishing to go out into the world.  

 

Our Strapline is - A happy place to learn, grow and thrive. 

We are looking for an excellent teacher to join our happy, caring and hardworking staff team and take part 
in the whole life of Orton CE School.   
 
Candidates are welcome to visit the school to look round and have an informal discussion with the 
Headteacher. Visits can be arranged during W/c 15th May and W/c 5th June. Please get in touch with the 
school office to arrange a visit. 
 
To get more of a flavour of Orton CE Primary School please have a look at our website at 
http://www.ortoncofeprimary.co.uk and if you have any questions then please do not hesitate to get in 
touch by phone or email. 
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We look forward to receiving your application before the closing date of Monday 12th June at 12 noon.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs Emma Pomfret 
Head Teacher 
On behalf of the governors 
 


